
 
 

 
SAFETY COMMITTEE MEETINGS 

2016-17 
 
 
 

Tuesday, April 4, 2017 - 7:10 AM 
 
Safety Committee Meeting – High School Main Office Conference Room 
 
Attendance:  Dwayne Prosceno, Jan Dubbs, Chris Snyder, Jen Fisher, Tracy Krum, Christina Fish 
Absent:  Doug Brown Catherine Wiist, Emily Brockmann, Jim Murtin, Kimberly MacDonald   
 
Discussion:  

1. We started PSSA talk – Chipmunk showed up in the Middle School just in time for testing. 
2. Jennifer Fisher shared her story of bats in her attic. 60 – 100 bats in a colony.  Dwayne Prosceno 

shared today we are ready to put away our plowing equipment.    
3. Chris Snyder suggests we send out an email to High School staff: emergency exit maps in each 

room (closets included) in the school.   
4. We had a student’s backpack get caught in the pull station, causing a fire alarm. 
5. Christina said it is warm in conference room.   
6. The TV monitor has problems with the connection. 
7. The next meeting in the DO for the yearly training, May 2nd. 
8. Announced Tracy will be moving on to another district. 

    
Meeting adjourned at 7:32 AM 
 
 
 

 


